From: Robinson, Mikelle (DCH)

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 2:48 PM

To: Moran, Susan (DCH)

Cc: Wells, Eden (DCH)

Subject: RE: Hurley Hospital's bulletin regarding Flint water
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CLPPP is working to review the epi study and will prepare a power point to explain what the results imply. They will
work closely with the Corinne/Patty who prepared the first results to ensure validity and the proper discussion of the
study. We'll work together on any of the health questions if they haven’t already been answered in the fact sheets.

From: Moran, Susan (DCH)

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 1:26 PM

To: Robinson, Mikelle (DCH); Wells, Eden (DCH)

Subject: Fwd: Hurley Hospital's bulletin regarding Flint water

Who is answering the health questions? What did Nancy/ Bob report?

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lasher, Geralyn (DCH)" <lasherg@michigan.gov>

Date: September 24, 2015 at 10:26:52 AM MDT

To: "Lyon, Nick (DCH)" <LyonN2@michigan.gov>, "Grijalva, Nancy (DCH)" <GrijalvaN@michigan.gov>,
"Becker, Timothy (DCH)" <beckertl@michigan.gov>, "Minicuci, Angela (DCH)"
<MinicuciA@michigan.gov>, "Eisner, Jennifer (DCH)" <EisnerJ@michigan.gov>, "Hertel, Elizabeth (DCH)"
<HertelE@michigan.gov>, "Robinson, Mikelle (DCH)" <RobinsonM18@michigan.gov>, "Moran, Susan
(DCH)" <MoranS@michigan.gov>

Subject: FW: Hurley Hospital's bulletin regarding Flint water

Mikelle has been told the Genesee Health Department will also be at the press conference today in Flint
with the below groups. They have put together a fact sheet on lead and water that they will be sending
us this afternoon.

Angela and | have just gotten off the phone with Nancy Peeler and Bob Scott and are putting together
talking points about this “study” that the physicians will be discussing that claims an increase in EBL in
children since the change to the water system source.

DEQ will be answering the questions as to why the city cannot just switch back to the Detroit system and
how that won’t solve the problem. We will answer the health questions.

The City of Flint is also issuing a water advisory today to educate residents and has also asked the
Governor for $30
million. http://www.mlive.com/news/flint/index.ssf/2015/09/flint_will issue lead advisory.html#incar

t m-rpt-2




From: Murray, David (GOV)

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 11:47 AM

To: Lasher, Geralyn (DCH) <lasherg@michigan.gov>; Minicuci, Angela (DCH) <MinicuciA@michigan.gov>;
Eisner, Jennifer (DCH) <EisnerJ@michigan.gov>; Wurfel, Brad (DEQ) <WurfelB@michigan.gov>; Agen,
Jarrod (GOV) <AgenJ@michigan.gov>; Wurfel, Sara (GOV) <Wurfels@michigan.gov>

Subject: Hurley Hospital's bulletin regarding Flint water

Team,

Here’s the media bulletin issued by Hurley Hospital in Flint about the lead blood levels press
conference this afternoon. I've reached out to Hurley’s communications team, which has
promised to send me whatever it has shared with the media on an embargoed basis. Ill
forward that as soon as | receive it.

Dave
Contet: Rebeona Jemsen
B0 2626143 (ffice)
e )
tensenl (B yme com
MEBICAL CENTER Saptamber 24,2015

Media Alert

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WHO: Genesee County Medical Community, including Hurley Medical
Center, Greater Flint Health Coalition, Mott Children’s Health Center,
Hamilton Community Health Network & Genesee County Medical

Society



WHAT: Press conference to address medical community’s concerns

regarding lead levels in the city of Flint’s water supply and appropriate

precautionary measures.

WHEN: 3pm, Today, September 24, 2015

WHERE: Hurley Medical Center, Charles White Conference Center

Media Note: Please enter on the Sixth Avenue entrance and check in with front

desk upon arrival to be escorted to the Charles White Conference Center.

Dave Murray

Deputy Press Secretary | Executive Office of Governor Rick Snyder
MurrayD1@michigan.gov

517-335-6397, office

517-449-8343, mobile

Twitter:@michigandmurray




